
Cervical cancer is the 4th most common cancer in
women worldwide. 

Each year, more than 604,000 women are diagnosed
with cervical cancer, and more than 342,000 die
from the disease worldwide (2022).

In the U.S., more than 14,100 new cases of cervical
cancer are diagnosed and more than 4,280 women
die from the disease each year. 

Asian Americans have the lowest rates of cervical
cancer collectively but if you look at their subgroups,
they have a higher incidence rate of cervical cancer. 

Black women are more likely to die of cervical cancer
than any other group. 

Latina/Hispanic women have one of the highest rates
of cervical cancer and the second-highest rate of
deaths related to cervical cancer. 

American Indian and Alaska Native women are
nearly twice as likely to develop cervical cancer
compared to white women and are four times as
likely to die from cervical cancer.

Cervical cancer is almost always preventable through
routine screenings. Please check with your healthcare
provider to stay up-to-date on the current guidelines. 

HPV, the cause of nearly all cervical cancers, can be
prevented when girls and boys are vaccinated against
the virus.
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Current HPV vaccines protect against the 9 types
of HPV that are responsible for HPV-related
cancers and diseases. HPV vaccines are
recommended for both girls and boys. With
guidelines changing each year, we encourage
you to check with your primary care provider on
the most current recommendations. It's also
important to remember, even if you've been
vaccinated, you still need to get screened for
cervical cancer. 

Cervical cancer screening guidelines can be
confusing are changing quite often based on
the development of new technology and
research data. 

Speak to your healthcare provider about how
often you should be screened and at what age
you can stop getting screened. You'll need to
be screened more often if you have any
abnormal results.


